July 16, 2009

Ms. Jennifer Lee-Robins
Branch Manager
Applebee’s
1041 Admiral Callaghan Lane
Vallejo, CA 94589
Dear Ms. Lee-Robins,
Attached herewith is my CV and letter of references.
After years of being an actual costumer of Applebee’s and being able to read good reviews when it comes to quality service and good food that this restaurant has been receiving, I have decided to apply for the position as a Head Chef, as seen in your online postwww.applebees.com.
I am eager and excited to be considered as one of the competitors for this job opening of yours. I do believe that I have the right qualification and skills that I must be considered as one of the top candidates for this position. I have worked with O’Connan’s Restaurant for the last 5 years as a Chef. Added to that, I have created several recipes that they are still using as one of their top entrees, which most guests are always asking for.
I would definitely consider working with you at Applebee’s as an honor and privilege. I am looking forward to hearing from you. You can reach me through my mobile number at (510) 711-0000.
Thank you and More Power!

Sincerely,

Dennis Arlington
Dennis Arlington 

